
 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Classes UKG to 2 

 
 
 
Wednesday, 23rd October 2024                                                                   SWS/ACD/2024-25/82 
 
Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
We are excited to inform you that we will be having the Diwali Celebrations on Friday 25th October 

2024. The festival of Diwali signifies the triumph of light over darkness and good over evil. We look 

forward to spreading the message of peace, harmony and unity among our students. 

To infuse the festive spirit we have planned some activities like diya decoration and coconut ladoo 

making on this day. It’s a great way for students to immerse themselves in their cultural tradition and 

hone their creative talent. To facilitate this, we’ll be observing a ‘No Bag Day’ for classes UKG-2 on 

Friday, 25th October 2024. 

 Kindly send the following things on Friday 25th October 2024 

1. Diya Decoration: 

 A medium sized diya  

 Decoration materials like glitter, mirrors ,stickers etc  
 

2. Coconut Ladoo (Fireless Cooking) 

 Desiccated coconut 

 Milkmaid (can be sent in a container) 

 Dry fruits (Optional) 

 Deep bowl and a spoon 

 Small plate 
 

 To add to the festive spirit, students are requested to come dressed in traditional ethnic attire. 
 Please note: Students are required to bring only their water bottle, tiffin, stationery-

box and School Almanac. 
 
We look forward to a fun and enriching experience. 
 
 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


